
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Robin Class 

Autumn term 2 

Curriculum letter 

Parent Reading  

Fridays 8.55-9.15 am  in Robin Class 
This is a great opportunity to read with your child, get 

advice on how to support your child with reading 

and to share their latest achievements in their 

special book. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back, we hope you all had a restful break.  

 

We are looking forward to lots of great learning and 

celebrating the children’s independence. Most children 

are now confidently taking off and putting on their coats; 

they are able to get dressed and undressed with little 

support; and are becoming more responsible for looking 

after their things. 

 

A good relationship between home and school is 

important to children’s learning. Please feel free to speak 

to me about your child’s progress or any concerns you 

may have.  

 

Information about what your child will learn this half term 

is on the inside of this booklet.   

 

 
Ms Kerai 

Robin Class Teacher  

 

 

Changing Books 

Once a week on Mondays 
Reading with your child is essential to future reading 

skills.  Your child will choose a new book every week. 

To ensure your child enjoys a variety of books whilst 

reading at home please return reading books every 

Monday. Please respond to questions and sign your 

child’s reading diary to support us with their learning 

and book selection. 

Physical Development (PE) 
Every Wednesday Morning/Tuesday afternoon 

Every child is expected to wear correct PE uniform to 

participate.  Please provide your child with: 

a plain white T-shirt (no logos), black shorts/leggings 

and plimsoles.  No jewelry. 

Please label all clothing (even shoes and tights) to 

prevent loss.  
Dressing/undressing 

Children should be getting dressed independently 

now, please allow them time to continue practicing 

as needed. 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Traditional 

Tales 

 

 

Understanding the World 

We will be learning about Autumn, using 

the beebots and ipads. 

 

Physical Development 
 

We will be tracing and practicing pencil 

control patterns.  We will be learning 

how to throw, catch and control balls. 

Personal, Social and 

Emotional Development 
 

We will be learning how to talk about 

our feelings and choose our actions. 

 

 

 Mathematics 
 

We will be learning to create patterns 

with shape, size and colour. We will be 

learning to count objects, sounds and 

actions accurately. 

Literacy 
 

We will be learning to retell 

stories, write our names and 

start learning and using phonics. 

 Communication 

and Language 
 

We will be listening and telling 

stories. Expressing our ideas and 

responding to others. 
Expressive Art and 

Design 
 

We will be cooking, using our imagination in 

role play, singing and creating our own 

music. 


